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   A message from Mrs McGann 

I hope that you have all had a wonderful half term. It’s 
lovely to see the children back in school and excited about 

the final part of the academic year. You will receive a   
paper copy of the dates for this half term today and this 

can also be found on our website under newsletters. 
 

I have a couple of staffing updates to share with you. 
Miss Cole will return from her maternity leave next week. 
This half term she will be working in Fox Cubs and Owls.  

Mrs Hunter’s last day in Fox Cubs is this Friday. We have 
loved having Mrs Hunter at Burton Green and are delighted 
that she has secured a job in one of our Trust schools 

from September.  
Mrs Parker’s last day in Owls is tomorrow but she will be 
in school over the next few weeks. I’m delighted to share 
with you that she has been appointed to a permanent 
teaching position at Burton Green from September. 

Hedgehogs visit Askham Bryan Wildlife Park 

We have never seen such an excited group of 
children! Miss Harris was so proud of them 

all on their very first school trip. It was such 
an interesting, exciting and magical experience 
and we want to say a HUGE thank you to 
Steve and St Peters’ School for driving us in 

their minibus, it’s a day we will always     
remember. 



 

  
 

 

 Communication Friendly Status 

 
We are very proud to be able to say that we 

are a Communication Friendly Setting.     
Congratulations to Mrs Gornall and her 

amazing team. Your hard work and       
dedication have really paid off! 

 
Our staff have worked hard to develop their 
knowledge of communication, speech and   

language to ensure that our children get the 
best start at Burton Green Primary.  

 

 

The Great Outdoors 
We love to learn outside at Burton Green. Tiny 
Toadstools have had fun with bubbles, Fox 

Cubs have investigated snails and Hares had a 
wonderful teddy bears’ picnic. 

Art Day 
We had a fantastic Art day looking at the work of famous artists such as: 

Henri Rousseau, David Hockney Frida Kahlo and John Michel Basquiat. 



 

.Design Technology week 

There were some mouth-watering smells around school during DT week. We 

had milkshakes, smoothies, fruit ice-lollies, vegetable tarts and bolognese. 

There were some very proud children, and staff, with the finished products! 

Miss Tutill was even awarded a Good Work certificate by Foxes’ class for her 

perseverance with their upside down pineapple cake! 

We were so impressed with the amazing Coronation homework which was 
brought in by children of all ages. This half term’s homework will be with 
you by the end of the week. We’re very excited to see what you produce. 


